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ACTION

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

September 23, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: JIM CANNON
FROM: PAUL LEACH ”,(
SUBJECT: Proposed Presidential Response

to Letter from President of
American National Cattlemen's
Association

In late August, the President of the American National
Cattlemen's Association wrote the President regarding problems
. with the meat import program and the American National
Cattlemen's Association's recommendation that authority to
negotiate voluntary restraint agreements be switched from
the State Department to the Agriculture Department. This
subject is of considerable emotional concern to cattlemen.
This letter is at Tab A,

After some delay, USDA has provided us with a proposed
response which I have rewritten, This is at Tab B. The
response indicates Presidential concern and informs the
Cattlemen's Association President that the whole subject
will be reviewed by the Agricultural Policy Committee and
appropriate action to correct the situation will be taken.
This course of action is recommended by Secretary Butz as
the best response given the evolving situation with the
meat import program.

Since this is a rather sensitive issue, I suggest that we
staff this proposed response to Bill Seidman, Brent
Scowcroft and Phil Buchen before the letter is sent. I
have discussed this with Roger Porter, who will insure that
the views of the State Department are solicited,

Recommendation

Sign memorandum at Tab C staffing this to Seidman, Scowcroft
and Buchen.,








































































































